
ATTENTION:  GPS Speedometer Recall - Hot Start resistor fix
For Immediate Release - January 11, 2013 - Speedhut, Inc. of Orem, Utah is issuing the following consumer repair to be performed on all 4" GPS 
speedometers purchased from October 1, 2012 to January 10, 2013.

Hot Start wire (Red with black stripe)+12 Volts constant power (low current)

4" GPS speedometers manufactured in the noted date range contain an incorrect electrical component installed on the unit's internal circuit 
board.  The provided resistor module should be placed in-line with the Speedometer's "Hot Start" wire (Red wire with black stripe).  Failure to 
install this module prior to connecting the "Hot Start" wire to a voltage source will result in permanent damage to the GPS speedometer.

If you do not feel comfortable performing the resistor module installation please contact us and we will be happy to issue an RMA for
your speedometer and repair it in house.

Use the 3m Scotchlok Connectors to attach the module in line on the Hot Start 
wire. The module can be connected in either direction (it has no polarity).

Resistor Module 
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